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Jakarta - Monday, 10 July 2023 - The purpose of the New Priok Eastern Access (NPEA) Development of

Tanjung Priok Port Access is to increase accessibility and connectivity as well as the capacity of the inter-

regional road network in DKI Jakarta Province and its surroundings as well as provide transportation options

at a relatively lower cost compared to existing roads. this and faster travel times, so as to increase

productivity and competitiveness through reducing distribution costs and providing access to regional and

international markets and will encourage economic growth and people's welfare.

With the new East Tanjung Priok Port Access I New Priok Eastern Access (NPEA), then accessibility

between activity centers and economic centers on the island of Java, especially in the DKI Jakarta area will

be better. In addition, it is one of the supporters of accessibility to the port of Kalibaru I New Priok.

NPEA Locator Announcement

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FgD2rNzjr7J88BMx9RLwfgyiFDVhRFWw/view?usp=sharing

